
C A S T L EB R O O K  H I G H  S C H O O L
Plans for a new School Building

Invitation to a Public Consultation Event
You are invited!
Be part of our exciting new plans for Castlebrook High School
Castlebrook High School, Shaw Education 
Trust and the Education & Skills Funding 
Agency invite you to find out more about our 
exciting plans to provide a new main building 
at the existing school site on Parr Lane, Bury.
This much-needed replacement of the 
current out-dated school building will 
offer modern facilities, providing life-
long benefits for pupils and staff in a 
welcoming, secure, landscaped setting.
This is an important project for the school 
and the local community and there will 
be an emphasis on quality and innovation 
throughout the building programme.
The proposal includes the new 
building and car parking, with the 
retention of the existing sports block, 
construction centre and all-weather pitch. 

On completion, the old building will be 
demolished and the site landscaped.
We are currently preparing the planning 
application for the new building and are 
keen to share our ideas with you at this 
stage. We have therefore organised this 
consultation event at the school, where 
you can drop in, view our proposals, 
and meet the team who will be happy 
to answer any queries you may have.
The rebuild is part of the government’s 
£4.4 billion Priority School Building 
Programme which is rebuilding or 
refurbishing those school buildings in the 
very worst condition across the country. 
This programme is delivered by the 
Education & Skills Funding Agency.

Further information about the School and Shaw Education Trust
At Castlebrook High School our mission is 
to work together to inspire and challenge 
our learners to achieve excellence.
This mission is summed up in our 
new motto: Inspire, Challenge, Excel
Our Vision: Outstanding in everything we do. 
This is our end goal. This is what we are 
striving to achieve in everything we do.

Our values: Respect, Pride, Ambition
These are our core principles and 
standards. These are what we consider 
to be most important to us as a school 
- to have respect, pride and ambition, 
for ourselves, our school and others.
www.castlebrookhighschool.co.uk
Shaw Education Trust is a growing multi-
academy trust sponsored by Shaw Trust. 

We lead and manage academies in all 
phases, all sectors and in all communities.
Our values are: 
•	 To be pupil and people centred
•	 To act with integrity
•	 To be innovative
•	 To be best in class and to be accountable
www.shaw-education.org.uk

Location of the  
new School building

Our drop in event will be held on Wednesday 3rd May 2017
3pm - 4pm:		  Pupil and Parent Session 
4pm - 7.30pm:		 Community Session
Main School Hall, Castlebrook High School, Parr Lane, Bury, BL9 8LP
You can find further information on the proposals at: 
www.castlebrookhighschool.co.uk/new_build We will update and add to this webpage throughout the planning 
and construction process.
If you have any specific questions, queries or comments ahead of or after our drop-in event, please email the 
team at: newbuild@castlebrookhighschool.co.uk
Alternatively, you can provide any comments in writing direct to the School reception. 

www.cast lebrookhighschool.co.uk


